


ST.  CATHERINE OF S IENA CATHOLIC CHURCH  4800 CONVICT HILL  ROAD,  AUSTIN,  TX 78749 May 24, 2020

DIRECTORY
ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 892-2420

FAX 892-0488

WEBSITE www.stcatherine-austin.org

STAFF E-MAIL

STAFF
PASTOR 892-2420

Rev. Patrick Coakley, M.S.C.

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 892-2420

Fr. Ray (Rayapureddy)

Email:  Ray.Pothireddy@stcatherine-austin.org

Fr. Lou Brusatti, affiliated priest

(512) 892-2420, ext. 320 for appointments

Email:  louisb@stedwards.edu

DEACONS 892-2420

Jesse Casarez, Art Cavazos, Chris Schroeder

(Deacon Jesse’s Email:  jesseads@texas.net)

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE 892-2420

Pam Neumann

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR 892-2420

Sue LeFevre

ADMINISTRATION 892-2420

Diane Bily, Jeanette Britt, Jo Ann Campbell, 

Erin Hummel, Sylvianne Mariotti, Esther Quintanilla 

COMMUNITY MINISTRIES (CMO) 892-2433

Rhonda Smith

FAMILY MINISTRIES 892-2420

Kendall Antosh

PRESCHOOL MINISTRIES 892-2420

Camille Parker

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION - ADULTS 892-2420

Pam Neumann, Jennifer Gamblin 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION - CHILDREN & YOUTH 892-2426

Marti Salas, Sarah Pedrozo, Cynthia Rodriguez,

Livia Telles-Rodriguez

DIRECTOR OF LITURGY & MUSIC 892-2420

Eric Paul Carreiro

CHOIRS
5:00 p.m., Saturday, Eric Carreiro 892-2420

9:30 a.m. 584-3128
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From the Pastor’s Office
Ascension of the Lord/Seventh Sunday of Easter

I have to preface my few words by saying that just because I am a priest 

doesn’t mean that I understand everything there is about God. The world 

of God is full of mysterious things. I can’t quite figure out Ascension. There 

is a moment a few weeks back when we were told that Jesus appeared to 

Mary Magdalene in the tomb. Naturally she was very excited to see Him, 

so much so that she moved close to give Jesus a hug. Jesus responded by 

saying to Mary, “do not cling to me because I have not yet ascended to my 

Father.” That makes me wonder. Does that explain why Jesus seemed to 

be half human flesh and half spirit? He seemed to walk through walls. He 

disappeared and re-appeared again. Did Jesus live in some kind of middle

earth place between our earthly existence and our heavenly existence? 

Not sure. Ascension to the Father seems to be a journey up. When someone

asks where Heaven is we tend to say that it is up. I guess it makes sense 

to say Hell is in the other direction. Jesus was taken up in a cloud. I don’t 

know what that means. I am afraid to try to understand because my head 

is full of science fiction and all those superheroes. Ascension in the context

of the Bible marks the day when Jesus departed from his earthly existence

altogether and returned to His spiritual existence in Heaven. I hate goodbyes.

I get so emotional I want to cry. I remember when my Mother died, just for 

a second, I felt like I was orphaned. My inner child cried out for a second, 

“who is going to take care of us now?” The parent says goodbye to their 

child first day of school. Goodbye at summer camp. Goodbye on the first 

day at the college dorm. It is natural for a minute to wonder. I am now by 

myself. I hope I can take care of myself. I guess there is never the right 

time. Sometimes you just have to dive in ready or not and get cracking. 

That’s kind of how I feel about Ascension. Peter is now properly focused to 

become the rock on which the Church will build. They are all properly orientated.

Jesus assures them that He will always be with them if they need Him. It 

is time to go.

With love, 

Fr. Pat

AUDIO VISUAL MINISTRY

St. Catherine of Siena is seeking interested volunteers to join this ministry,

which helps the parish make good use of technology in community 

building and worship. Livestreaming/webcasting, online meetings, 

video production and editing, audio mixing, equipment management 

and deployment – these are all areas where your skills and talents 

could make a positive difference. There is no set schedule or specific 

time commitment; let us know what you can do and when and how 

you can do it, and we’ll collaborate to find the best use for your offering

of time and help. To learn more or to get involved, please contact Eric  

at eric.carreiro@stcatherine-austin.org or (512) 892-2420, ext. 342.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Regular Sunday Collection:

Sunday, May 17. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $ 33,967*

* includes $16,698 in online donations received 5/11 - 5/17

Second Collection: Catholic Schools . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $277

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT:  We are grateful to this community for giving so greatly and regularly at home through 

online and mail contributions. We respectfully request that you continue this practice for the foreseeable future as it may be quite 

a while before we are able to gather without limitation. 

Please also try to include St. Vincent de Paul in your giving. St. Vincent continues to try to meet the need of a growing group due to 

the economic effects of the virus and will need your continued financial support to meet this challenge. 

Date Weekly Collection Amount

05/10/20 $44,254

05/03/20 $27,118

04/26/20 $40,783

04/19/20 $35,801

Stewardship News

Preschool Ministries 

ST. CATHERINE’S PRESCHOOL IS CURRENTLY 

ENROLLING FOR THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL 

YEAR. We will start school on September 1 and 

have a great year planned! We offer classes for 

children ages 2 years to 5 years from 9:00 a.m. -

1:00 p.m. with a two or three day per week option.

If you are interested in learning more about our 

fantastic play-based preschool, visit 

www.stcatherine-austin.org/st-catherines-preschool

or send email to Camille Parker 

at camille.parker@stcatherine-austin.org.

Call Erin Hummel at 

(512) 892-2420 for assistance 

in setting up an online 

giving arrangement

Mail envelopes/checks to 

the parish office:

4800 Convict Hill Road

Austin, Texas 78749

stcatherine-austin.org/give-from-home

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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THE REPOSE OF THE  

SOULS OF LOVED ONES  

recently called home by our Savior. 

 

THE SICK 
Robert Heckler 

Amanda Hunt 

Mary Juergens 

Matthew Kelly 

David Kerstein 

Debra Kretzchmar 

Laura Lee 

Tracy Leinen 

Bea Lutz 

Eddie Mazurek 

Jim McAssey 

Phyllis Meyers 

John Muniz 

Robert Paul 

Pauline Pena 

Dacier Prose 

Esther Quintanilla 

Lorimer “Larry” Sanchez 

June Stewart 

Betty Stone 

Irma Tamayo 

Susie Victor 

Mick Wempe 
 

 

 

OUR SERVICE MEMBERS 
Randall Davis 

Kevin Goodlett 

Louis Hause  

Whitman Jones 

Susanna Jordan 

Dalton Knight 

Ricky Martinez 

Robert Monroe 

Michael Pace 

Nick Rocha 

Andrew Sanchez 

Daniel Suarez 

Please pray  
for... 

ASCENSION OF THE LORD/7TH SUNDAY OF EASTER    MAY 24, 2020 

Religious Education  
 

ADULT EDUCATION   
RCIA: Our Elect have been patiently waiting for their Full initiation into 

the Catholic Church, meeting weekly online to continue reflecting and 

learning. We are planning to receive them on Sat., May 30 at the 

5:00 p.m. Mass. Please keep Ashley, Bruce, Cody and Pat in your prayers. 

 

SENIOR MINISTRY: It looks like we will be living very quietly for a while longer, but 

thanks to technology (and our kids and grandkids) we are able to stay in touch in 

ways we never thought about a year or so ago. With these tools available to us, 

the Senior Ministry Board would like to reach out to everyone. There is no need to 

join anything, we just need your email contact information in order to inform and 

invite you to opportunities as they arise. We will be offering presentations via 

Zoom, classes with Prof. Dahmus, and the possibility to meet in small groups to 

share faith and Book studies. If you would like to be contacted about upcoming 

events, send your contact information to pam.neumann@stcatherine-austin.org 

or seniorministry@stcatherine-austin.org. 

 

 
FAMILY FAITH & GENERATIONS OF FAITH   
2020 SUMMER PROGRAMS UPDATE: Due to COVID-19, we have cancelled our 

normal summer programming. Please check the parish website for information 

on upcoming alternate programming.  
 

• Vacation Bible School: The VBS Team is currently working to come up with 

an alternative for this summer. Check the parish website for updates.  
 

• Summer Challenge: We are currently working on an alternative and more 

information will be available on the website in the coming weeks!  
 

• Catholic Soccer Camp: The on-campus soccer camp has been canceled, but 

we hope to bring you some “Fun and Fit” videos you can do at home! We will 

have more information on the website in the coming weeks! 

 

 

 

Family Life Ministries  
 

MINISTRY OF MOMS SHARING (MOMS) RETURNS FOR ALUMNAE: 

Register now for the online Alumnae MOMS group that will meet 

Monday evenings on Zoom beginning June 1. We polled the community 

and the past participants in MOMS responded yes! So let's make 

MOMS 36 happen. You remember being moved by MOMS, but do 

you remember why? Refill your mommy tank and refresh your connection to your 

community of mothers. Registration fee is $30 if you have a Grace Within book, 

or $40 with new materials (the book was updated and renamed in 2016). This 

will include a small Celebration, which is tentatively scheduled for Aug. 3. Register 

on the parish website. For more information or if you would like to be a prayer 

sponsor for this group, email kendall.antosh@stcatherine-austin.org.  

PARISH OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED  

ON MONDAY, MAY 25  

FOR MEMORIAL DAY. 
 

Daily Mass will be celebrated at 12:00 p.m.  

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Liturgy 
 

ABOUT THE SINGING… 

As we begin again to celebrate Mass in church, there has 

been much planning and research by the staff, both here and 

at the Diocese. One aspect of public worship that has received 

much attention is that of singing. It is well-documented that 

singing greatly increases the volume of aerosol (vaporized 

moisture) exchanged between each person and the surrounding 

air, as well as the distance that airborne particles travel and 

how deeply they are breathed in by others. In the early days of 

the current pandemic, we suspended choral singing at St. 

Catherine of Siena for this very reason; elsewhere, failure to 

do so led to tragic results.  
 

In recent days, prominent associations of vocal teachers and 

choral societies have urged that singing in close groups and 

in public spaces should be avoided and discouraged for the 

health and safety of all, until the pandemic is definitively ended. 

Many openly speak of this remaining necessary for one to two 

years. It is telling that these groups, whose primary focus lies 

in the promotion of singing, are taking this approach! Here in 

the Catholic Diocese of Austin, officials in the Bishop’s offices 

have sent out similar instruction to the parishes. It is perhaps 

easiest to agree that singing while wearing a mask is cumber-

some. It has also become necessary to remove our music 

books from the pews, which simply can’t be properly sanitized 

between Masses. Finally and perhaps most importantly, we 

consider the health and well-being of our beloved cantors and 

psalmists. As noted, the deep and unmasked breathing required 

to accomplish this ministry places them at heightened risk in a 

public space. Given the current environment of uncertainty and 

the potential for outbreak, we cannot in good conscience expose 

them to the risk of illness or worse. Given these considerations, 

singing at Mass will remain on hold for the near term. As with 

all such important aspects of worship, we will continually revisit 

this, and will proceed only when we can do so in good conscience 

and with the benefit of scientific reassurance for the safety of 

the community and our volunteers. We hope that everyone in 

the parish will understand, and that we will all continue to 

praise God in song whenever the opportunity presents itself! 

 
LITURGICAL MINISTERS: Do you know your EIM (Ethics and 

Integrity in Ministry) anniversary date? If you don’t, please call 

Esther in the parish office at (512) 892-2420. All members of 

liturgical ministries (including Mass Coordinators, Ushers and 

Hospitality, Lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, 

Psalmists, Cantors, Musicians and Choir Members) over 18 years 

of age must remain in compliance with this Diocesan program 

as a required part of their service in the parish ministry. During 

the current conditions, the Diocese is temporarily offering the 

renewal course online. Contact Esther or Jennifer in the office 

to find out more. 
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FLOWERS IN THE SANCTUARY  

this weekend are donated by  

Maria Sonia Zuniga 

in memory of  

Juanita Najera-Najera 

and  

Raymond and Phoebe Ting 

in celebration of  

their wedding anniversary. 

 

 

 

SANCTUARY LAMPS: We have Sanctuary Lamps 

near the Sacred Heart Shrine, St. Jude Shrine, St. 

Joseph Shrine, and Our Lady of Guadalupe Shrine. 

You can sign up to have a Sanctuary Lamp lit for a 

week in memory of a loved one or for a special intention. You 

may have more than one name for your intention. Your name 

and intention will be published in the weekly bulletin. The sug-

gested donation is $10. Visit the online sign up at 

www.stcatherine-austin.org/sanctuary-candle-sign-ups.  

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

NEWCOMERS:  Welcome to St. Catherine’s Parish. Registration forms are located online, in the back of the church and in the office.  
 

MARRIAGE: Please contact Diane Bily at least nine months prior to the wedding date at 892-2420 or diane.bily@stcatherine-austin.org. 
 

BAPTISM: Preparation required for parents & godparents. Contact Jeanette Britt at 892-2420 or jeanette.britt@stcatherine-austin.org. 
 

BULLETIN: Email joann.campbell@stcatherine-austin.org or send written notice to the parish office 15 days prior to publication date. 

Mon 25 12:00      Carolyn Mouton Prejean †  

Tue 26 12:00      Richard & Patricia LaHood (SI) 

Wed 27 12:00        Marian Montano (SI) 

Thur 28 12:00      Rhonda Smith (SI) 

Fri 29 12:00      Regina A. Scott † 

Sat 30 5:00      RCIA Candidates (SI) 

Sun 31 9:30      Fabian Figoski † 
       

       (†)   Deceased 
    (SI)  Special Intention 

SANCTUARY LAMP & ADORATION CANDLE INTENTIONS 

WEEK OF MAY 24 – 30: 
 

• Our Lady of Guadalupe Shrine–donated by Smitha 

Kurian for a special intention. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Community Ministries  
 

A NOTE OF THANKS FROM RHONDA SMITH: 
I am deeply grateful for all the kind words, 
condolences and prayers I received after the 
death of my husband and father on April 2nd. 
My husband had been sick for several years, 
but my father’s death was unexpected. They 
both died peacefully at home. Your kindness and prayers have 
meant so much to me. I wish I could thank each of you personally, 
but please know how very much I appreciate your prayer and 
support. With love and gratitude, Rhonda Smith  
 

CRS RICE BOWL: Please hold on to your rice bowls. We will collect 

them at a later time. Thank you for your participation in this 

program. 

 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES OF CENTRAL TEXAS is honored to serve 

veterans, active duty service personnel and their immediate 

families. Counseling, case management, and more resources 

are available through the St. Michael's Veterans Services Program 

that helps veteran and military families thrive. To learn more, 

visit www.ccctx.org/st-michaels-veteran-services.html or call 

(512) 651-6138.  

 

ASSISTANCE DURING THIS TIME OF UNCERTAINTY: Catholic Charities 

of Central Texas is still providing services to our communities. 

Their Counseling Services program utilizes a virtual therapy 

platform and is continuing to aid anyone struggling with the 

challenges of these current times. Did you know they also help 

seniors that are struggling with aging, loss of independence, 

and many other issues they may be facing? For more information 

or to schedule an appointment, call (512) 651-6150.  

 

 

General Parish 
 

DEADLINE EXTENDED FOR 2020 OUTSTANDING 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARD: This award, sponsored by the 

Amigos, recognizes outstanding academic achievement 

and provides financial support to qualified students 

completing the 5th, 8th, and 12th grades in the 

2019/2020 school year. Applications are available to 

download from the parish website. The deadline to submit an 

application is this Friday, May 29. Mail completed applications 

to the parish office. 

 

 

Out of Parish 
 

TEMPORARY ONLINE EIM TRAINING: Currently, EIM Workshops 

have been postponed until further notice. The EIM Office has 

developed a temporary online training to fulfill the compliance 

requirement for those who are due or past due to attend an 

EIM Workshop. To learn more about this option, please visit  

www.austindiocese.org/workshop. 

 

 

SANTA CRUZ CATHOLIC SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP GIVEAWAY: Buy 

a chance to win a $5,000 tuition scholarship. Tickets are 

$100, only 200 tickets will be sold. There is no limit on how 

many tickets can be purchased. Official rules and regulations 

can be found at www.sccstx.org. Purchase tickets online at                  

santacruzcatholicschool.weshareonline.org/TuitionScholarship. 

Like us on Facebook 

facebook.com/StCatherineofSienaAustin 

Download our parish app  

Text “App” to 88202 or  

search for myParish in your app store.  

STAYING CONNECTED TO THE PARISH: We will continue to 

publish a digital bulletin. It will be posted weekly on the parish 

website. You can also visit DiscoverMass.com to sign up to 

receive the bulletin via email or access it from our parish 

app. Visit the parish website at www.stcatherine-austin.org 

for the latest updates and other online resources. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Austin•Kyle•Dripping Springs

www.harrellfuneralhomes.com
512-443-1366

Jason Harrell
Funeral Director, Owner

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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WRIGLEY 
A/C & HEATING

A N T O S H
G R A P H I C D E S I G N + L O G O S + S I G N A G E

3 0 % D I S C O U N T F O R F E L L O W P A R I S H O N E R S

K E N D A L L A N T O S H @ Y A H O O . C O M

Specialize in SNS Acrylic, Gel, Pedi, Waxing, Facial

Hooky Nails
512-551-3881

8106 Brodie Ln. #104
20% OFF

with bulletin ad.  •  Exp. Dec. 2019

Melissa Shinn, REALTOR®

Parishioner

 
              REALTOR

512-844-8730 
mkshinn@gmail.comR E A L T Y

Motal Well Service
Water Well Drilling & Service

Paul D. Motal
Owner/Parishioner

512-350-8061
Motalwellservice@gmail.com

Retina of Austin, PA
Enrique Calderon, MD

(512) 975-2020

Board Certified Ophthalmologist

2501 RR 620 S. • Suite 130 • Lakeway

Vitreoretinal Surgery & Diseases
Emmaus Parishioner

www.retinaofaustinpa.com
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